
 

 

The March 2025 Maple Leaf

Administration  

Annual Meeting: March 23.
Nominating Committee: Ralph Phillips, Jarrod Martin, Mike
Renner, Seth Hart, Bryan Thornton.
Budget: $30,000 operating loss; wages and utilities up.
Proposing separate operating and capital budgets. Reserve fund
goal: $38,000 over 3 years. Dues increase will be discussed at
the annual meeting.

House & Grounds
  

Cooler door replacement when weather warms.
20% automatic tip added to room rental
Ongoing painting and refinishing tables - Huge thanks for Scott &
Cathy Polhemus for refinishing the tables in the bar! They look
amazing!  Also, thanks for Steph & Greg for all the painting in the
bar!! Stop by to see the fresh look!

Golf 

Course closed due to weather.
Jim recommends 18 new flags ($800) with embroidered logos
and reflectors for range finders.

Pool

Filters ordered, 5-year warranty on chemical controller.



5 returning guards - Looking for more guards this summer

Social

Comedy night: 78 attendees.
Super Bowl party successful.
St. Patrick’s Day party on March 15.

Tom Conklin, President
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